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Comments: o whom it may concern:

I am in support of changes to allow renewal and or reissuing of special use permits for cabins.  My family and I

have a cabin in Neka bay that has a long history.  First constructed by the Civilian Conservation Corps, the cabin

eventually served as a clinic, where my grandmother worked as a midwife and health care provider in the village

of Hoonah.  When a new clinic was built, my uncle (a clan leader, who had been given governance of the Neka

Bay land by the chief of the Chookaneidi's) acquired the cabin and moved it to Neka Bay.  Since that time it has

seen many weddings, and celebrations of life.  We continue to use the cabin for our customary hunting, fishing

and gathering as well as our family and cultural traditions.


